
INVITATION TO BID 
Sealed Bids for the “Redwood Road Lining Project – 2018” will be received by the                             
South Davis Sewer District (Owner) located at 1800 West 1200 North, West Bountiful,                         
Utah, (801) 295-3469, until 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 6, 2018, and then at said                             
office publicly opened and read aloud.   

The Contract Documents may be examined at the following location on or after                         
Monday, January 15, 2018:   
 

       South Davis Sewer District 
       1800 W 1200 N 
       West Bountiful, Utah 84087 

  
The Project consists of the following work: 
  

Lining of approximately 1,058 feet of pipe with an 18-inch diameter, and                       
reconnecting laterals in the South half of Davis County Utah. 

  
Electronic copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained at the District’s Office                         
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday at the location noted above                           
or by calling the District Office at (801) 295-3469.  
  
The District reserves the right to reject any and all bids.   
  
                                                                                    SOUTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT 
                                                                                    Dal D. Wayment, P.E. 
                                                                                    General Manager 
 
 
  

 
 
 


